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Senator Mike Nozzolio recently welcomed Joyce Harmon of

Auburn, New York as a participant in his College level Internship

program
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Seneca Falls- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with Joyce Harmon of Auburn, New York.

Joyce is currently pursuing her Master’s degree in Social Work at Roberts Wesleyan College

in Rochester and is participating in Senator Nozzolio's college level internship program.

Joyce will receive college credit for her internship.



Pictured left to right are: Senator Mike Nozzolio and Joyce Harmon.


